
Sent: 18/10/2024 4:58:56 PM
Subject: DA2024/1216 submission

Thank you for reading my objection to the above DA
Upgrading the marina to hold 33m plus super yachts in a small bay is not appropriate .
It’s a small bay and the development application is too large for the site .
Please consider the area and size of the development when granting improvements to the
Marina
Please also give notice to the people on king avenue , Lauderdale who will be looking at this
marina
I believe they have not been informed .
I live in North Harbour st so it will affect my quiet peaceful bay too
Thank you
Karen Reader

Sent from my iPhone


